RICHARDSON BAY REGIONAL AGENCY

April 7, 2023

The Honorable Senator McGuire California State Senate 1021 O Street, Suite 8610 Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Senator McGuire,

I am writing to express my deepest appreciation and gratitude for your unwavering commitment to securing \$3 million in funding from the California State Department of Housing and Community Development for the Richardson Bay Regional Agency's Temporary Housing Voucher Program.

The funds, which were received on March 23, 2023, will go a long way in helping those living on their vessels to find viable housing options. Your efforts in securing funding for this program will make a significant difference in the lives of many individuals in need.

I am particularly grateful for your dedication to improving the lives of vulnerable populations in our community. Your tireless advocacy for affordable housing solutions demonstrates your deep commitment to addressing the pressing needs of our constituents. The tentative start date of May 1, 2023, for the program is an exciting milestone, and I am confident that it will have a positive and lasting impact on those in need.

I look forward to continued collaboration with you in addressing the housing challenges facing these boaters. Your steadfast leadership and support are invaluable, and I am grateful to have you as our representative in the California State Senate.

Once again, thank you for your unwavering commitment to securing funding for the Richardson Bay Regional Agency's Housing Voucher Program. Your dedication to serving our community is deeply appreciated, and I am honored to extend my heartfelt thanks for your hard work and assistance.

Sincerely,

Brad Gross, Executive Director

cc: RBRA Board of Directors